Response to request made by the USA for extending the comment
period on WTO Notification G/TBT/N/TPKM/174

The comment period for “Draft of Food Business Shall Establish
Traceability of Food and Relevant Products™ notified as
G/TBT/N/TPKM/174 1s from 4 September 2014 to 4 November 2014.
Since the comment from the USA has been received on 4 November 2014
within the comment period, it is not necessary to extend the comment
period. We will reply the comment from the USA as soon as possible.



